
Our Good Food Bank is moving.
Temporarily.  

Dear smartname,

We are excited to be starting the renovation of the community
kitchen in the lower hall of the Nelson United Church. Because the
kitchen and environs will be unusable, our Good Food Bank will be
offered out of the Nelson Covenant Church for two to three months,
starting March 1.  

The Covenant Church team has been kind enough to offer us the
use of their basement and the Good Food Bank will be open
Tuesdays 12-2 and Wednesdays, 1-4. We have communicated this
to our program participants and we are hoping for a smooth
transition for the time that we are there. To learn a little more about
the move, click here to check out our webpage on the topic.

https://nelsoncfc.ca/our-good-food-bank-is-temporarily-moving/
https://donate-can.keela.co/kitchen-reno1


Donate Today

To help us through the home-stretch of our renovation, consider making a
donation. To learn more and show your support, hit the button above or click

here.

NCFC Director Profile - Tara Keirn

We are starting a new series here where we celebrate our Board of
Directors. Our first featured director is Tara Keirn, who has been the
treasurer of our board for almost eight years. Tara is the Senior
Manager, Finance and Credit at the Nelson & District Credit Union
(NDCU).  She values being a part of something that makes a difference
and has really enjoyed seeing the organization cycle through one
Strategic Plan (achieving the goals) and launching into another. The
NDCU also has been a significant financial supporter of our kitchen
renovation. Thanks to the NDCU for this and thanks to Tara for her
valued contribution to the board.

Thanks for reading. While we are in our temporary location, we'll still
be reachable by phone—or you can come and visit us at the
Covenant Church during open hours. If you'd like to hear more
about our kitchen reno and how you can help support it, call
me at 250 551 0305.  
 
Sincerely, 

https://donate-can.keela.co/kitchen-reno1
https://donate-can.keela.co/kitchen-reno1


Andrew Creighton
Community Relations Manager
(On behalf of the Nelson CFC team)

PS: We know you already may be a supporter and, for that, we
thank you. If you'd like to specifically help with our kitchen
reno, click here.

We have moved over to a new emailing system so my fingers are crossed that this all goes
well here. If you'd like to continue getting our email newsletter every 4-6 weeks, great! No
action required. If you'd rather not, we're sorry to see you go. Please click the unsubscribe

link below. 
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